WARWICK TOWN COUNCIL



Jayne Topham Town Clerk

7. Close

Court House
Jury Street
WARWICK
CV34 4EW
Tel: 01926 411694

ALLOTMENT AGM

29th NOVEMBER 2021

- Opening of the meeting Cllr N Butler welcomed all and introduced and thanked Judge Andrew Caine
- **2. Financial Reports** The Town Clerk ran through the summary of accounts and invited questions. None were raised.
- **3.** Allotment competition The Mayor of Warwick presented awards to winners.
- 4. **Devolved Management** Cllr N Butler gave an overview of his report presented to the allotment committee. PEAS were formed this year and a lease for Canalside has been agreed this will commence 1.1.22. Other sites wish to remain, managed by the Town Council at present. There were no questions
- 5. Peas Self-Management Phil Borrill, Chair of PEAS relayed the successes of the new committee. They have become members of the National Allotment Association, and this has enabled them to join a seed scheme allowing 40% off all seeds. Their balance sheet is healthy, all plots filled and a long waiting list. They recently held an AGM, and a committee has been elected. Their focus is to have more social events in 2022, COVID permitting.
 - There will be a review of the lease, at its anniversary, the Town Clerk was asked to send PEAS copies of the water bills, which she has done. Rents remain the same.

6.	. Members questions - None	